
Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We are reaching out to follow up on your recent inquiry 

regarding enrollment in our church school for [Child's Name]. 

Our church school offers a variety of programs designed to foster both academic growth and 

spiritual development. We would love to have [Child's Name] join our community and 

participate in the upcoming school year. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional information. We are here to 

assist you and would be delighted to schedule a visit or a meeting to discuss enrollment options 

further. 

Thank you for considering our church school for [Child's Name]'s education. We look forward to 

hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


